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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2014 11:43 AM
To: 'ron@ronmooney.net'
Cc: 'steve.mooney@comcast.net'; 'James Gribi'
Subject: California Syrup & Extract (RO46);  Closure Request Followup

Mr. Mooney, 
 
I wanted to followup on our directive letter of December 19, 2013.  Despite the extensive discussion, ACEH may be able 
to close the case with one bit of information that you already possess at this time  As discussed in paragraph 3 of the letter 
ACEH needs to determine the type of building foundation at the site.  I recall a half-set of stairs at the site that implies at 
least a partial basement; however, that set  of stairs is no longer there.  Can you provide the foundation details, such as the 
extent the building extends into the subsurface? 
Thanks, 
 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


